
Reem Sharaiha

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/12132354/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

26

papers

471

citations

11

h-index

840776

21

g-index

713466

27

all docs

27

docs citations

27

times ranked

560

citing authors



Reem Sharaiha

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Revisional endoscopic sleeve gastroplasty of laparoscopic sleeve gastrectomy: an international,
multicenter study. Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, 2021, 93, 122-130. 1.0 42

2 Interventional Endoscopic Ultrasound: Current Status and Future Directions. Clinical
Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 2021, 19, 24-40. 4.4 34

3 Unilateral versus bilateral hilar stents for the treatment of cholangiocarcinoma: a multicenter
international study. Annals of Gastroenterology, 2020, 33, 202-209. 0.6 15

4 Aspiration therapy for the treatment of obesity: 4-year results of a multicenter randomized
controlled trial. Surgery for Obesity and Related Diseases, 2019, 15, 1348-1354. 1.2 40

5
Phase II study of a telomerase-specific oncolytic adenovirus (OBP-301, Telomelysin) in combination
with pembrolizumab in gastric and gastroesophageal junction adenocarcinoma.. Journal of Clinical
Oncology, 2019, 37, TPS4145-TPS4145.

1.6 4

6 Fully-covered metal stents with endoscopic suturing vs. partially-covered metal stents for benign
upper gastrointestinal diseases: a comparative study. Endoscopy International Open, 2018, 06, E217-E223. 1.8 19

7 Endoscopic augmentation of gastroesophageal junction using a full-thickness endoscopic suturing
device. Endoscopy International Open, 2018, 06, E1120-E1125. 1.8 17

8 Endoscopic Bariatric Therapies. , 2018, , 261-267. 0

9 Endoscopic gastrojejunostomy â€“ bigger is better. Endoscopy, 2018, 50, E331-E332. 1.8 7

10 Tissue ingrowth within lumen-apposing metal stents. How long is long term?. Endoscopy, 2018, 50,
E284-E285. 1.8 1

11 Successful endoscopic removal of an eroded gastric ring with subsequent endoscopic suturing of
the luminal defect. Endoscopy, 2017, 49, E173-E174. 1.8 0

12 Managing Obesity With Endoscopic Sleeve Gastroplasty. Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 2017, 13,
547-549. 0.1 1

13 Endoscopic mucosal resection of duodenal carcinoid. Endoscopy, 2016, 48, E158-E159. 1.8 1

14 Difficult enteral stenting made simple. Endoscopy, 2016, 48, E194-E195. 1.8 0

15 Endoscopic suturing for the prevention of stent migration in benign upper gastrointestinal
conditions: a comparative multicenter study. Endoscopy, 2016, 48, 802-808. 1.8 49

16 Transgastric biliary brushing: a novel endoscopic technique. Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, 2016, 83,
257-258. 1.0 1

17 Digital cholangioscopy: assessing the impact of radiofrequency ablation. Endoscopy, 2015, 47,
E544-E544. 1.8 3

18 Laser lithotripsy with a standard endoscope through a hepaticoduodenostomy. Endoscopy, 2015, 47,
E479-E479. 1.8 0



3

Reem Sharaiha

# Article IF Citations

19 Endoscopic ultrasound-directed transgastric ERCP (EDGE) for Roux-en-Y anatomy: a novel technique.
Endoscopy, 2015, 47, 159-163. 1.8 69

20 Initial experience with endoscopic sleeve gastroplasty: technical success and reproducibility in the
bariatric population. Endoscopy, 2015, 47, 164-166. 1.8 101

21 Real-time measurement of luminal compliance during transoral incisionless fundoplication.
Endoscopy, 2015, 47, E282-E283. 1.8 0

22 Digital cholangioscopy-assisted gallbladder drainage: seeing is accessing. Endoscopy, 2015, 47,
E417-E417. 1.8 16

23 Bypassing the bypass: EUS-directed transgastric ERCP for Roux-en-Y anatomy. Gastrointestinal
Endoscopy, 2015, 81, 223-224. 1.0 35

24 Salvage posterior peroral endoscopic myotomy. Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, 2015, 81, 220-221. 1.0 0

25 Tamponade of a bleeding pseudocyst with a fully covered metal stent. Gastrointestinal Endoscopy,
2015, 81, 229-230. 1.0 4

26 An unusual case of diarrhea. Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, 2010, 72, 436-437. 1.0 3


